
NYWEA Capital Chapter

Invites you to:

Volunteer with Concerned for the Hungry
45th Annual Thanksgiving Food Drive

Location:William C. Keane Elementary School, 1252 Albany Street,
Schenectady, NY 12304

Date:Wednesday, November 20, 2024

Time: 3:00PM - 7:30PM

Hosted By: Capital District Chapter of NYWEA YPs

Concerned for the Hungry is a volunteer organization dedicated to fighting hunger
in Schenectady County. Join NYWEA as we partner with Concerned for the Hungry
to support their Thanksgiving meal program. We will meet to assemble boxes that
will be used in the food drive. Please consider bringing a food donation of one or a

few of the items listed on their website:
http://www.concernedforthehungry.org/donate/

Please RSVP by November 12th at the following link so that we know how many
volunteers to expect. It is requested that volunteers start as close to their selected shift

time as possible.

Register to volunteer here!

Please contact Danyel King with any questions at kingdanyelj@gmail.com.

http://www.concernedforthehungry.org/donate/
https://forms.gle/JHRgCkANqirN3YvS7
mailto:kingdanyelj@gmail.com

